
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

16/06/22 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Re: Career and Skills Event– Dunstall Racecourse 
 
As part of our Careers strategy, we are delighted to inform you we have secured 30 places 
at Dunstall Racecourse for their Career and Skills event on the 29th of June. Places will be 
given on a first come first served basis.  Inspiring the Black Country is an interactive 
careers event aimed to inspire and inform young people. The event will reflect the local 
labour market and showcase businesses who are based and producing things in the area. 
 
The event will:  
 
•Inspire young people to make informed decisions about their future subject selection and 
how subjects relate to the workplace and ‘real’ roles within business 
•Provide an insight into the world of work, enabling young people to engage with local 
employers through industry related tasks, hands on interactive activities that simulate real 
roles 
•Engage young people in activities that will help them understand the skills and qualities 
needed for particular roles 
•Enable employers to provide activities and show innovation that demystify certain sectors 
and roles 
 
Learners will be taken by coach and Beacon Hill Academy Staff will remain with learners at 
all times during the session. Learners will be expected to meet staff in the reception area at 
12:20. We will be leaving the event at 14:30. to arrive back at school at approximately 
15:00.  Learners must wear full school uniform for this visit.  
 
Learners who are entitled to free school meals will be able to pick those up to take to the 
venue, otherwise a packed lunch is advisable. 
 
Please complete the Weduc medical form. Learners with Asthma will need to have their 
inhaler with them otherwise they will not be allowed on the trip. 
 
If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to get in touch with us at 
sperkins@beaconhillacedemy.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs S Perkins 


